



8 October 2020

Dear Stakeholder

Troon School, part of The Rainbow Multi Academy Trust, is looking to extend their nursery provision to offer funded and non-funded places for 2 year old children. The decision to open the nursery to this age group will be made based on what is considered best for Troon School and the wider community.

As part of the decision making process Troon School is committed to undertaking full consultation with stakeholders and will consider their views before any final decision is made. This consultation period will run from 9th October until 6<sup>th</sup> November 2020.

You are welcome to find out more and make your views known by attending one of the following online consultation meetings, 13<sup>th</sup> October at 1.00pm or 2<sup>nd</sup> November at 4.00pm. If you would like to attend one of the meetings, you will require an invitation link. Please contact Mrs Sarah Wilkins, Head of school, via email <a href="mailto:swilkins@rainbowacademy.org.uk">swilkins@rainbowacademy.org.uk</a>

Alternatively, you can contact Mrs Wilkins at the above email address to submit your comments or ask questions.

Yours sincerely,

S Wilkins, Head of School

S Jones, CEO